
RAPID CITY AREA 

METROPOLITAN 

 PLANNING ORGANIZATION 

300 Sixth Street 

Rapid City, SD 57702 

605-394-4120 
 
 

 

June 1, 2021 

 

 

RE: Support for Federal Economic Development Administration Grant for the City of Box 

Elder 
 

On behalf of the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization, please accept this letter 

demonstrating support of the Federal Economic Development Administration grant application being 

presented by the City of Box Elder, South Dakota for the construction of roads and other 

infrastructure to serve a proposed industrial park.  

 

Staff of the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has reviewed the proposed 

project and has found it to be consistent with the long range planning efforts of the MPO, and does 

not appear to conflict with the recently adopted Rapid TRIP 2045 Metropolitan Transportation Plan.  

 

The MPO strongly supports the development of additional infrastructure and industry within the City 

of Box Elder. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kip Harrington, Interim Division Manager 

Long Range Planning Division 

Department of Community Development  

300 Sixth Street 

Rapid City, SD 57701 

605-394-4120 

kip.harrington@rcgov.org 

 


